
 

19 November 2013 
 
RE: SINGAPORE 15 A-SIDE RUGBY TOUR 2013 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I can now confirm the details for the end of season tour to Singapore. 
 
We are extremely proud of the player’s achievements this year and are looking forward 
to sharing the tour experience with this hard working group of young men. 
 
I am able to confirm the details of two rugby fixtures, as detailed below; I am waiting for 
verification of the final game which will be played on either Saturday 7 December or 
Sunday 8 December. 
 
Friday 6 December BISS Puxi v Tanglin Trust School 4:00pm kick off 
Monday 9 December BISS Puxi v UWC East   4:30pm kick off 
 
The flights are as follows 
 
Thursday 5 December MU567 Depart Pudong terminal 1 at 11:55pm 
Tuesday 10 December MU568 Arrive Pudong terminal 1 at 10:15pm  
 
A coach will depart from BISS Puxi at 6:30pm on Thursday 5 December, for those 
students travelling to Pudong airport independently the meeting time is 8:00pm. 
 
The flight deposit has already been paid; therefore, payment of the initial amount of 
4000RMB is required as soon as possible and by Monday 25 November at the latest. 
 
I would like to thank you for your continuing support of the BISS Lions Rugby 
programme.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
s-thorley@bisspuxi.com 
 
Regards, 
 
Samuel Thorley 
Head of Extracurricular Sport 
 
 


